January 25, 2022

Award Letter for Chinese Government Scholarship

Reference No. 18812022004
Dear Laritza Milai Smith Arias:

It 1s a great pleasure to inform you with this letter that you are
awarded a Chinese Government Scholarship which provides funding
for your up-coming study at a Chinese university.

In order to enhance your opportunity to enter your targeted
universities, you are strongly recommended to contact directly with
the institutions to obtain a letter of admission. You may refer to the
Study in China website (www.studyinchina.edu.cn) for further
information, including the list of institutions that accept Chinese

Government Scholarship winners, application procedure and
relevant rules and regulations.

It is reminded that all scholarship winners should comply with the
laws in China as well as the rules and regulations in regard to the
management of Chinese Government Scholarships during their study
in China. Any violation of the rules and regulations may lead to a
suspension or termination of the scholarship sponsorship. The China
Scholarship Council (CSC), entrusted by the Ministry of Education,

is responsible for the enrollment and administration of government
scholarship programs.

Please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a success in
your future study.

Best Regards,

. Education Section

Embassy of the People’s Republic of Cl‘i"i“na_ En'C'{js.ta Rica




